
 

 

 

Friday 13th May 2025 

 

Year 11 Prom, Wednesday 18th June 2025 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to the Year 11 Prom 2025. Please take a moment to read 
the important updates below regarding embarkation and disembarkation arrangements. 

Updated location: 

Due to a change in our booking, the embarkation and disembarkation point will now be Tower Bridge Quay, which is 
approximately a 5-minute walk from the original pier. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and 
appreciate your understanding. 

Timings: 

• Embarkation:6.45-7pm  
(Please note: we have a strict 15-minute slot for boarding. Late arrivals will unfortunately miss the departure, 
and no refunds can be issued.) 

• Recommended Arrival: 6:15pm – 6:30pm to allow time for check-in. 
• Disembarkation: Between 10:15pm and 10:30pm at Tower Bridge Quay. 

Additional Information: 

• The boat for the evening is the Golden Salamander. 
• The ticket price includes food, a DJ, and a three-hour boat cruise. 
• Drinks can be purchased from the bars on board; please ensure your child brings a method of payment if they 

wish to buy any. 

Address (embark and disembark): Tower Bridge 
Quay 

Bus: 47 

Tube/DLR: Tower Hill Gateway and Tower Hill 
station 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
The College maintains the right to refund any monies paid and refuse entry to the prom and/or their Leaver’s if we 
feel their conduct between now and then does not meet our standards. If you have any further queries regarding 
the prom, please do not hesitate to contact me (l.hickman@baconscollege.co.uk).  

Yours Sincerely  

L.Hickman 

Ms L Hickman 
(Head of Year 11)   


